CA-R-MA.ORG- Cat Rescue Maritimes
Antigonish Chapter
279 Beaver Meadow Road
Nova Scotia B2G 2K8

To: The Management & Staff of Centrals Antigonish

Our Chapter would like to sincerely thank you for the opportunity to “man” the BBQ at
your 2014 Garden Centre Opening. Although the day was extremely windy and we had
some challenges to overcome, we took in $336.50 on the BBQ and $97.41 in donations
for a grand total of $433.91 for the day.

These funds will allow us to provide Trap-Neuter-Return services to approximately four
cats in the local area. This service not only helps cats in need but also the mostly low
income elderly people who are caring for these cats.

We hope that we can partner with you again some time as we are always looking for
ways to raise funds as well as awareness within the community of what our charitable
organization does.

We wish you a wonderful spring and summer season and once again, thanks!

Yours truly,
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Marlene Morell
Co-Director

www.ca-r-ma.org/antigonish _chapter
carma.ant@gmail.com




